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Training Webinars for New Medical Drug Vendor, MagellanRx Management, a 
Prime Therapeutics Company  

Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) published Provider Bulletin P41-24, Change to 
Management of Medical Specialty Drugs introducing a new relationship with MagellanRx Management, a Prime 
Therapeutics Company (Prime/MRx).  

Prime/MRx will manage a new process for reviewing and approving certain specialty drugs for dates of service beginning 
August 1, 2024. To help providers better prepare for this new program, online training is being offered. Understanding 
the new procedures will help ensure that prior authorizations and claims are processed promptly and accurately.    

Join us for a 60-minute, web-based training session presented by Prime/MRx and become familiar with: 

• Policies and procedures for this new program.  

• Drugs provided under the medical benefit that will require prior authorization.  

• Process to complete prior authorization requests. 

• Where to view the status of prior authorization requests. 
 
Please take advantage of this learning opportunity!  
It is recommended that providers reserve a spot in one of these education sessions at least one week ahead of time.  
A registration confirmation email will be sent from Prime/MRx for the selected webinar session, including instructions 
for dialing in by phone, if needed. 

Date Time Registration link 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 8 a.m.   (Central Standard Time) https://bit.ly/BCBSMN1 

Tuesday, July 16, 2024 12 p.m. (Central Standard Time) https://bit.ly/BCBSMN2 

Wednesday, July 24, 2024 8 a.m.   (Central Standard Time) https://bit.ly/BCBSMN3 

Wednesday, July 24, 2024 12 p.m. (Central Standard Time) https://bit.ly/BCBSMN4 

You only need to attend one of the above educational sessions. 
 
A recording will be available on Availity Essentials Resources: https://bcbsmn.availitylearningcenter.com/catalog.  

Providers will be able to begin requesting prior authorizations via phone or web beginning July 25th, 2024, for dates 
of service on or after August 1, 2024. Authorizations currently approved will be honored through the validity end date. 
 
Products Impacted 

• Commercial  

• Medicare Advantage  

• Minnesota Health Care Programs 
 
Questions? 
For questions regarding MHCP subscribers, please contact MHCP Provider Services at 1-866-518-8448. For all 
other lines of business, please contact Provider Services at 651-662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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